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External Email - Exercise Caution

We are in objection to the demolition of this property. Thank you, Rae & Richard Hill, 2210 Windsor Road
Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you
believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook.
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT "cybersecurity@austintexas.gov."
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